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From:   Paul Allen [p.allen@me.com] 
Sent:   Sunday, August 9, 2023 7:42 PM 
To:   Mark Flemming [mark.flemming@mcs.net] 
Subject:  Just My Thoughts 
Attachments:   
 
 
Mark, 
 
I hope you have had a great weekend. I am sure enjoying retirement! It is the BEST. I’ve got 
time to do just about everything I want – including casual lunch meetings! Which brings me 
to this: I am not trying to put my nose where it doesn’t belong. I had my time as principal of 
Longhunter (19 years) and am happily retired – but I was having lunch Saturday afternoon 
with some of the teachers from the school and they were just sharing some concerns 
about some of the changes in the school. Not that you need my help or advice, but if you do 
every want my help or advice, just let me know. I am happy to meet up and talk shop. Just 
let me know.  
 
Ok, back to the river! These fish won’t catch themselves! 
 
Paul Allen 
 
 
 


